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Dear Cigna HealthCare® customer:

Cigna HealthCare is committed to maintaining and protecting the confidentiality of our customers’ 
protected health information. This is an important reminder of where you can access our Notice of 
Privacy Practices.

We are sending you this reminder as required by federal regulations governing the privacy of your 
protected health information, including the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 
1996 (HIPAA).

When you first became our customer, we issued to you a Notice of Privacy Practices that explained how 
we use and disclose information about you in the process of providing you with medical care and how 
you can get access to this information.

To obtain the current version of the Notice of Privacy Practices, you can call the number on your ID 
card and we will mail one to you or go online to www.Cigna.com and click “Privacy” at the bottom of 
the page.

Thank you for choosing Cigna HealthCare.

Privacy Office 
Cigna 
PO Box 188014 
Chattanooga, TN 37422


